
The DRAFT ‘Glenview Park Master Plan’ intends to 
deliver the vision of creating a multi-use community 
space that provides both existing and future 
community groups with a long term home. The 
vision also provides a dedicated space for large 
outdoor events and informal activities of a regional 
scale, whilst retaining the historical and cultural 
significance of the space.

Council is now seeking community feedback.

What does the ‘Master Plan’ do?

The DRAFT ‘Glenview Park Master Plan’ provides a 
concept plan, showing the ideal strategic vision for 
the space in the future.

More information

View reports, plans and more information at  
www.latrobe.vic.gov.au/RecreationProjects 

If you would like to discuss the project with a Council 
Officer, please drop in to the Performing Arts Centre 
on 14 April 2022 between 10am and 3pm or phone 
1300 367 700

Closing date for feedback is Monday 25 April 2022.

Have your say

We welcome your feedback on the DRAFT Glenview 
Park Master Plan

To provide feedback or comment about the  
Master Plan your submission must: 

•	 be made in writing 

•	 state whether you support the project or not 

•	 indicate if you would like to see any changes made.

Submissions can be made via:

•	 Post: Latrobe City Council,  
Recreation and Open Space,  
PO Box 264, Morwell VIC 3840

•	 Email: latrobe@latrobe.vic.gov.au,  
Attention: Recreation and Open Space

•	 Online: www.latrobe.vic.gov.au/Have_Your_Say_
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